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July 1, 2021

Col. Edward C. Rothstein

Dear Col. Rothstein:

Having great confidence in your dedication to public service, it is my pleasure to reappoint you a
member of the Governor’s Workforce Development Board for a term of four years from

July 1, 2021. Thank you for making this strong personal and professional commitment to serve
the best interests of our citizens. I know we will succeed in our goal to make a positive
difference for all Marylanders, especially with your assistance and support.

Persons who serve on most State boards and similar entities are subject to the Maryland Public
Ethics Law. For further information and questions regarding conflict of interest matters and

annual financial disclosure statements, please contact the State Ethics Commission at
410-260-7770.

Once again, thank you for your commitment and service to our great state. If you have any
questions, you should contact my appointments office at 410-974-2611. Staff will be able to

answer any questions you might have.
Sincerely,

sy R -

Lawrence J. Hogan, Jr.
Governor

Please visit the Appointments Office Website at:  govappointments.marvland.gov




